
 

We are having a Bake sale as part of  

World Book Day on Thursday 7th March after school 

in the playground  
 

All donations of cakes, biscuits, whether you have 

baked them or bought them would be greatly 

appreciated as the children love them!!  
 

They can be handed in to the school office on the 

morning of 7th March 

 

Cash or card payment on the day please 

Thank you 

PTFA 
 


